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 The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) has released a January 2006 CPSC 
staff briefing package, “Status Update on Regulatory Options for Upholstered Furniture Flammability.”  
This package discusses options to address the risk of fire from ignitions of residential upholstered 
furniture.  CPSC published an advance notice of proposed rulemaking (ANPR) on this matter in 
October 2003. 
 
 The briefing package includes a copy of the CPSC staff’s current (2005) revision of its draft 
standard, containing performance requirements for cigarette and open flame ignition resistance; an 
earlier version of this staff draft standard was presented to stakeholders at a May 2005 public meeting.  
The package also analyzes several options, including: 
 

• the staff’s 2005 revised draft standard; 
• a 2001 CPSC staff draft standard containing only open flame ignition performance 

requirements; 
• a 2004 industry-recommended standard; 
• a 2002 draft revision of an existing California standard; and 
• variations on the staff’s 2005 revised draft standard: 

o the smoldering ignition provisions only; 
o the draft without the small open flame provisions for loose filling materials; and 
o the draft with an added small open flame cover fabric provision 

 
 In accordance with an Office of Management and Budget bulletin requiring formal peer review 
of highly influential or significant scientific documents, the CPSC staff has initiated peer reviews of three 
key staff reports contained in the briefing package: a preliminary regulatory analysis; a preliminary risk 
assessment; and a technical rationale report.  Upon completion of this process (anticipated in Spring 
2006) the staff will forward the peer-reviewed reports to the Commission along with additional 
information with which the Commission may assess whether to propose a rule on upholstered furniture 
flammability.  
   

Hard copies of this briefing package are available from CPSC’s Office of the Secretary, 4330 
East-West Highway, Bethesda, MD 20814-4408.  Inquiries about the briefing package may be 
directed to Mr. Dale R. Ray, Project Manager, tel. 301-504-7704 or e-mail dray@cpsc.gov.  This 
document is in the public domain, and may be freely copied or reprinted.    

 
____________ 
*The information presented in this document was prepared by the CPSC staff; it has not been reviewed or 
approved by, and does not necessarily represent the views of, the Commission. 


























































































